
SBDM MINUTES – December 4, 2008

The regular meeting of the Woodland Elementary School SBDM Council met at 3:30 p.m.  Members present were  Trish Stock,  Gayla Routt, and Teresa Morgan.  Carlena Sheeran attended as a guest.  Minutes were recorded by Mary Silva.


OPENING BUSINESS

a.   The December  agenda was approved by the council.

b. The November minutes were approved by the council.

c. Good News 

(  The Veteran’s Day Celebration was a great success.

(  The Hanging of the Greens Ceremony went very well also.

(  We are organizing an O Ambassadors Club with our students.


PLANNING 


(Anti-bullying – Due to recent, isolated incidences of bullying, Mrs. Morgan suggested an anti-bullying awareness class for our 3rd, 4th and 5th grade students.  This presentation will consist of discussing Anti-Bullying Laws.  A follow-up meeting will be held the evening of January 8th for parents.  Bryce Shumate from the Radcliff Police Department will be attending to provide information to parents.
BUDGET
a. We reviewed our School Activity Fund budget for November.


POLICIES


COMMITTEE REPORTS

a. We reviewed the FRC schedule for December and the November Advisory Council minutes.  We are excited about the Young Gentlemen’s Club that is being organized.

b. The November accident report was read and no significant accidents were reported.


NEW BUSINESS


EXECUTIVE SESSION

a.  Amber Young was hired as an ESS daytime waiver employee. 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:07 p.m.  

